

March 17, 2020

MARCH GMM CANCELLED

COVID-19 UPDATE

As per the order of British Columbia's Provincial Health Officer restricting gatherings in excess of fifty (50) people, the March 18 General Membership Meeting is cancelled.

The COVID-19 situation is evolving rapidly and the Union Office continues to work with the University to provide updated information. Discussions around options for telecommuting where possible should be occurring. Clarity around required work and pay status should the University move to 'critical services only' levels is also being determined.

The Office will provide you with more concrete information as soon as it becomes available. Please continue to monitor the UBC website (www.ubc.ca) for information. We will also communicate to our members through our website (www.cupell6.com)